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SALES DEPARTMENT

We think the Sales Department is doing 
a great job in spite of the handicap 
which they are trying to overcome. As 
you know airplanes have been very hard 
to get and we have distributed the ones 
vie have received as fairly as possible.

Now is the time for us to form a firm 
basis by giving each and every custom— 
er our undivided service and attention. 
In this way, we can keep our old cus
tomers and acquire many others. Re
member in each case it's the samll 
things that count with the public.

W. Yh BARBER

ANNOUNCaiENT

Piedmont Aviation, Inc. has been app
ointed distributor for Edo Float, the 
largest manufacturers of sea plane 
floats in the world,

BASEBALL

Sara Smith says that our ball team is 
not getting the support that it needs,' 
Ii/e realize that a lot of you can*t get 
to the games every week but please try 
to attend one of the games every chanco 
you get. Wo know that our ball team 
could play a much bettor game if they 
had a group to cheer thorn on.

It has also been brought to our atten
tion that the ball team needs an um
pire that they can depend on to be 
at every game. If any of the readers 
of this paper qualify for this, please 
see Sam Smith.

___________________July 12. 19A.6______

BASEBALL SCHEDULE

July 15th - Piedmont vs. Duplan at 
Hanes 1

July 17th - Piedmont vs. Reynolds 
Nicotine at Gray 2 

July 22nd - Piedmont vs. Journal
Sentinel at Hanes High 

July 24th - Piedmont vs. Jayeees 
at Hanes 1 

July 29th - Piedmont vs. Selected 
Dairies at Hanes High 

July 31st - Piedmont vs. Duplan 
at Hanes High 

Aug. 5th - Piedmont vs. Journal
Sentinel at Hanes High 

Aug. 7th - Piedmont vs, Reynolds 
Nicotine at Hanes High

Please try to attend at least one of 
the above games.

PERSONALS

Wonder what put that certain light in 
Miss Cockerham‘s eyes?

Îfliat makes J, C. Kelley sing that one 
song over and over for hours on end? 
Could be it reminds him of that certain 
someone.

Wonder what Saunders and Gurney did 
last week while thoir v;ives were gone? 
Gurney looked a little pale but who 
wouldn't after eatting Saunder's cook
ing for a week.


